It shall be the policy of Immanuel Lutheran School - Silo that it is acceptable to publish pictures of students on the website immanuelsilo.org depicting their participation in school activities or as they receive recognition for accomplishments.  Names of students will not be published without specific permission from parents or guardians.  Parents or guardians may request in writing that their child's picture not be published and this request will be honored.
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